RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES 

July 2, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, July 2, 2008, at 4:05 in the Media Center.  

Members present included: Ms. McGray, Ms. Brooks, Mrs. Abell and Mrs. Freeman.   Mrs. Brown was absent and Mrs. Mills has resigned her position with Hardin County Schools.

There were no visitors.

Agenda--- Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the agenda, and Mrs. Abell seconded.

Minutes---The minutes of the June 4th meeting were reviewed.  Mrs. Abell made a motion to approve the minutes, and Mrs. Freeman seconded. 

Policy --- No new policies to review.

Ms. McGray reported that as yet the District has not hired a new Interventionist.  Due to that Ms. McGray has not been able to access date to acquire information for a report on student achievement.  Test scores will be released (but still embargoed) in late August.  

Budget---$6,640.06 remains in our 2008 budget.  This is almost exactly the allowed 10% for carryover to the 2009 budget.

Planning ---SCIP will continue when school begins.  Ms. McGray invited the Council members to attend the Administrative Retreat on July 8th and 9th.

New Business --- Ms. McGray told the Council that she and the committee have hired:

Math = Mr. Gadjik

Health and PE = Ross Brown

Special Ed. = Stephanie Riley

EBD = Kelly Barnett

Office Manager = Lynny Harper

Receptionist = Tracy Hunter

Science = Nick Funk

Library Media Specialist = Rebecca Rawlings

Title I / Language Arts = Rosalie Edwards-Sams

EBD Assistant = Stan Holmes

Third Shift Custodian = Reggie Reeves

Football Coach = Jesse Cantrell

No Volleyball Coach as yet

Special Ed position has been posted and interviews are taking place.

Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve all those who have been hired for the 2008 – 2009 school year.  Mrs. Freeman seconded.  Title I funds may not be approved for use to purchase programs and materials at this time.  Funds may be available to hire an Assistant.  Mrs. Freeman made a motion to hire an Assistant with Title I fund, if those monies are approved.  Depending on test scores more money may become available in January.

Mrs. Freeman asked why NHHS could have Bingo and RMS does not.  Ms. McGray told the Council that Board policy prohibits any other school in the District from having bingo.  However, the Board is relooking this policy.  

Upcoming SBDM Meeting—Ms. McGray asked if the stated meeting date was convenient for everyone.  The Council concurred.

Ms. Brooks motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:10, and Mrs. Freeman seconded.  







Respectfully submitted,







Laura McGray, Principal







Radcliff Middle School

